
Allen, Meredith 

5/8/2013 11:44:08 AM
Cho, Raymond (Raymond.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov) (Raymond.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

RedactedCc:
Bcc:
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL: PG&E Responses to SED Questions re Incident at Metcalf 

Substation

Raymond,

Below are PG&E’s confidential responses. Please treat these responses as confidential given 
the ongoing investigation.

Todd will follow up with you to discuss whether you need any additional information.

Thanks,

Meredith

Redacted
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